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On October 17, 2024, Verizon[1] made its Interstate Access Exogenous Cost Change Tariff Filing (Transmittal No. 1448) for

the Verizon Tariff FCC Nos. 1, 11, 14 and 16.  Under this filing, beginning on or about November 1, 2024, Verizon is

increasing certain Subscriber Line Charges (SLC) (also known as End User Common Line Charges) in Tariff FCC Nos. 1, 11

and 16, and certain Access Recovery Charges (ARC) in Tariff FCC Nos. 1, 11, 14 and 16. For additional information, please

see verizon.com/tariffs.

 

[1]  The Verizon Telephone Companies include Verizon Delaware LLC, Verizon Maryland LLC, Verizon New England Inc.,

Verizon New Jersey Inc., Verizon New York Inc., Verizon North LLC, Verizon Pennsylvania LLC, Verizon South Inc., Verizon

Virginia LLC, and Verizon Washington, D.C. Inc. 
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